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Auditor of State’s Fraud Hotline 

 
Recently passed legislation House Bill 66 (HB 66) makes several changes to the Auditor of 
State’s fraud hotline. The bill requires the Auditor of State to maintain a system for the 
reporting of fraud, including misuse of public money by any public official or office. The system 
allows all Ohio citizens the opportunity to make anonymous complaints through a toll‐free 
telephone number, the Auditor of State’s website, or through the United States’ mail. 
 

Section 117.103 requires the Auditor of State to confirm that public offices have so 
notified new employees. The statute provides two ways to verify compliance. First, 
public offices may require new employees to sign forms acknowledging the employees 
were notified of the fraud‐reporting system. 
 
Section 124.341 extends the current whistle‐blower protections of the Revised Code to 
employees who file a complaint with the new fraud reporting system. If a classified or 
unclassified employee becomes aware of a situation and reports it to the Auditor of 
State’s fraud‐reporting system, the employee is protected against certain retaliatory or 
disciplinary actions. If retaliatory or disciplinary action is taken against the employee, 
the employee has the right to appeal with the State Personnel Board of Review. 


